
Some employees require authorization to park beyond the scope of their designated parking permit. In this situation, the employee’s supervisor may request a dash pass authorizing additional parking privileges. A dash pass is not the appropriate option for an employee that frequently travels throughout campus during the workday or occasionally unloads large items for meetings or events. A dash pass is also not the appropriate option to assist an employee with any medical concern; a DMV issued handicapped placard is the suitable resource in this situation. Unless otherwise specified, a dash pass does not authorize parking in the following locations:

· Red-curbed fire lanes

· Blue-curbed disabled spaces

· Green-curbed carpool spaces

· Yellow-curbed service spaces

· Ramp/loading dock areas

· Metered spaces

· Temporary no parking zones

· Chapel parking lots

TO BE COMPLETED BY THE EMPLOYEE’S SUPERVISOR:

Supervisor name, title and department:








Employee name, title and department:








Reason for request:































































__________________________________________            

Date: _____________ 

Supervisor Signature

TO BE COMPLETED BY THE EMPLOYEE:

_____
I acknowledge that I have read and reviewed Pepperdine University’s Parking Rules and 
(initial) Regulations located online at http://www.pepperdine.edu/publicsafety/parking/

_____
I will not park in unauthorized areas or use the Dash Pass for convenience or non-work 
(initial) 
related activities.

Employee vehicle make/model


  License plate 

  State


__________________________________________           

 Date: _____________ 

Applicant Signature

	Status:                  Date:              Details:
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